
‘Call in Wednesday’ feedback from families – November 2023 

 

We welcome your feedback from todays 'Call in Wednesday', thank you. 

• Good to see the kids learning 

• I need to practice my times tables! Really enjoy working with my child to complete the tasks set by the teacher. 

It was a really nice shared challenge. 

• It was great to see the children so enthused and engaged in the Maths quiz! 

• Nice to have an alternative day 

• It’s great to see the children working in their normal environment! 

• We enjoyed seeing XXX in the classroom and helping with their learning, it feels special to be a part of this. 

• I was working 

• We had a lovely time, thank you! 

• Call in Wednesday is slightly inconvenient for our family although we still enjoyed it. 

• More difficult to attend on Wednesday 

• It’s fun to see my child in their classroom and get a glimpse of the lesson and online resources they use which 

we can replicate at home. 

• Same comment but good to offer a variation to the day for people who can never make Fridays 

• It was good seeing them learning 

• Enjoyed the structured activities that the children were doing. Obviously thought through carefully by the 

teachers so that it was easy for parents to join in. Nice to chat with other children on the table too.  

• I can’t make Wednesdays unfortunately 

• I love being able to attend the call in days. I can usually attend them because I work from home. Sometimes 

difficult to split the time between children in different year groups 

• I enjoy coming into school to see what XXX does, i found the task they were doing was a bit limiting as they 

were just sat colouring in and there wasn’t opportunity to move around the classroom and see other things they 

might have wanted to show us. However I understand it was meant to be a snapshot of their working day 

• Very enjoyable to see XXX in her element in the classroom 

• It was lovely to come in and get to sit with XXX whilst she did some artwork and they really enjoys a parent 

coming in and being able to show what she gets up to 

• A lovely activity painting the poppies 

• Nice to see the children so polite 

• It was really lovely to see the work the children were doing and how well they listened 

• Super sweet 

• Unfortunately we were both working so unable to attend 

• This was more difficult for us to get to but really enjoyed seeing him doing PE. 

• Was fantastic to visit and have the opportunity to see XXX learning, thank you 

• It was very interesting to see a PE lesson and was very impressed with the way the children went through the 

activities 

• I love being able to attend the call in days. I can usually attend them because I work from home. Sometimes 

difficult to split the time between children in different year groups 

• As above although it seemed to Come around very quickly. It was a bit sad at the end of the session (which 

wasn’t the case for call in Friday for some reason) as a lot of the reception children were sad their parents were 

leaving. I’m sure this didn’t last too long but I did wonder about the poor teachers having to cope with that! 

• Was brilliant to see what happens in PE 

 

 

 


